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We perform bi-weekly service updates which are released every other Thursday. Please note that due to our
office being closed for a staff function on Thursday, December 15th, we will be running this scheduled service
update the day before on Wednesday, December 14th, 2022.

This service update will run from 8:30 AM until 11:00 AM (NAET) on Wednesday, December 14th.

https://www.clubrunnersupport.com/
https://www.clubrunnersupport.com/news
https://www.clubrunnersupport.com/news/announcements
https://www.clubrunnersupport.com/news/posts/bi-weekly-maintenance-date-change-dec-15-to-dec-14-2022
https://www.clubrunnersupport.com/news/announcements

